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From: Neelam Salmen
To: pbscommissions
Subject: Cell tower
Date: Wednesday, August 28, 2024 12:26:25 AM

I am asking for the cell tower being installed so the many residents of Irish beach and
manchester can make and receive calls from the area At this time reception is so spotty.  I
have to go to the corner of my street to get cell reception. This is long overdue for the safety of
the residents 
Thank you for your consideration 
Neelam salmen 
44941 Arena Circle 
Manchester CA 95459
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